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THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR WONDERFUL VOLUNTEERS 
 
National Volunteer Week is from the 21st – 27th May so I thought it 

was fitting to highlight some of our amazing volunteers this 

newsletter. Last year one of our amazing Mum’s, Julia Mustac, 

had an idea to start a reading room, where volunteers could listen 

to children who don’t always get to read to an adult at home 

every day.  With a team of helpers, Julia negotiated a space, 

furnished and decorated the room, enlisted the help of 40 

volunteers, talked to teachers about who might benefit from the 

extra reading practice, made a roster and started the “Doctor 

Seuss Reading 

Room”.  

 

Julia is a great 

example of how one volunteer with an 

innovative idea can 

make a positive 

difference for so 

many.  

 

Julia was acknowledged with an 

International Women’s day Volunteer Award 

at the awards ceremony in the South on 

May 3rd. Congratulations Julia. 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL AND RAFFLE - A BIG SUCCESS 
A huge thank you and congratulations to our wonderful Fundraising Committee who 

provided beautiful gifts for our students to purchase for their Mums.  

 

The raffle was drawn at assembly on Wednesday and there were five very happy prize 

winners.  Congratulations to:  1st prize: Axel & Dexter W, 2nd: Maddi K, 3rd:  Ben E, 4th: Aaron P, 

5th:  Indy W.  The stall and the raffle raised over $1000 for our school.  
Rachel McLennan 
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 Say Cheese 
School Photo Catch Up Day 

Thursday 24th May  
Have your child’s school memories captured 

forever 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Come along and bring your family! All 

welcome. Tues/Thurs - 8:15-8:45.  

Thank you to all of our wonderful helpers 

and "Kickstart for Kids" who make it possible.  

Penny Davies 😊Pastoral Care Worker. Tues/ 

Thurs 

THANK YOU 
The school wishes to thank Jason Neale, 

store manager at Savers, Noarlunga for the 

generous donation of books for the student 

library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 2018 
On Thursday 5th April, thirty two students 

from Morphett Vale travelled to Noarlunga 

Downs Primary where they competed in the 

District Cross Country competition. Each 

student ran either a 2 or 3km race with all 

but one student completing their race. Our 

students displayed our school values of 

Respect, Responsibility, Honesty and Care 

throughout the day and raced with 

determination and grit. Well done to all 

who competed! 

A special congratulations goes to Dylan 

and Jake who were selected to represent 

Onkaparinga North at the District State 

Carnival held at Oakbank on 7th June. 

Onika Newbold – PE Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Week 4 
23/5 Preschool Excursion 
24/5 School Photo catch up 
Week 5 
29/5 9:00am Family Focus Meeting 
30/5     9:30am Principal Tour 
 
 
 
 
 
 


